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The foundation has been poured!  The work completed early Friday morning.  The 
three pours went beautifully and will be ready for the metal building after it cures.  

You will begin seeing the framing of the building going up beginning May 20th.  The 
building will go up quickly and should have the outside walls and roof completed by 
the end of June. 

Construction Update
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The weather is expected to be sunny for the next ten days allowing the water and 
sewer line work to get back on track. 

The Ko-Kwel Wellness Center secondary parking lot entrance will be closed (as 
outlined above) to install water and sewer utility lines. Dates have shifted once again, 
this time to consolidate impacts to one week.

The entrance will be closed beginning Wednesday, May 15th, and reopen on Friday, 
May 17th. The asphalt will be cut, the trench excavated, the pipe installed.  The 
trench will then be filled, recompacted, and covered with a temporary trench-plate 
(those big metal plates you sometimes see in road construction) in place until an 
asphalt patch can be completed.  Please use an alternate entrance during this time 
and always, please use caution near the construction area.  

Ko-Kwel Wellness Center Main Parking Lot Entrance Closure
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